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SEW ON & SEW FORTH 

CRAZY QUILTERS GUILD NEWSLETTER - January, 2019 

 

 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE - By Vicki Nardone 
 

For me, this time of year is great for reflecting, appreciating, and planning for next year. 
 
I’d like to start by thanking Karen Sweet and Ann Davis for their hard work on the holiday 
party, which I hope you will agree was great fun. 
 
I’d also like to thank Susan Keller for all her work publishing the newsletter these past few 
years and wish her well in her new endeavors. I sure would be grateful if someone would 

step up and offer to take over this job  
 
Ann Davis has a lovely program planned for us in January so I look forward to seeing all of 
you there.  
 
Till then, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 
MEMBERSHIP- By Linda Nelson 
 

Happy Holidays to everyone.  I hope you have been able to spend time with friends and 

family. Welcome to our new member.  Dues are still $30 and you can mail them to me at: 

 

Linda Nelson 

860 Ronda Mendoza Unit N 

Laguna Woods, CA 92637 

 
Our current membership is 78. 

 

Member Change of Address/Phone Number: 

 

Harriet Schmitt:  email address, harrietschmitt370@yahoo.com 

 

mailto:harrietschmitt370@yahoo.com
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New Member: 

 

Paulette (Polly) Biggs:  609 Avenida Sevilla #C, Laguna Woods, CA, 619-985-8362, 

pollybiggs4@gmail.com 

 

January Birthdays: 

 

Fran Nuelle 09 

Audrey Bowman 11 

Mona Bonbright 13 

Mary Bushnell 19 

Judith Karabelnik 29 

Betty Khzouz 31 

 
 

PHILANTHROPY- By Ann Ainsworth 
 

We delivered your generous donations to the Orangewood Foundation to help make a 

glorious holiday for the Orange County youth they serve.  Your gifts of numerous “Wish List” 

items included kitchenware, household goods, toiletries, gift cards, backpacks, art supplies, 

and of course, our beautiful quilts for all ages.  

 

This time there were 26 quilts and blankets as well as 6 themed quilts to match an 

accompanying book.  Nancy Allen and I made coordinated drawstring bags to enclose the 

quilt and the book together so they did not get separated. 

 

Thanks to all of the numerous hours and funds that you all contributed to let these children 

know that you care. 

 

Have a Joyous and Peaceful Holiday. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

The following information provided by Ruth Bailey: 

 

Found on the FabMo.Org website, a MoutainView store that sells samples and snips of 

designer fabrics. 

 

pollybiggs4@gmail.com
FabMo.Org
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I just got this information about an interesting show at LACMA (Los Angeles County Museum 
of Art).  Thought some of our members might be interested. 
 
Quilts have landed at LACMA!  We just opened a show called outliers and American 
vanguard art and there is almost an entire room of quilts that you must see next time you are 
here. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Crazy Quilters’ Meetings are held the 2nd 

Wednesday of the Month (Dark in July), 

1:00 pm, Clubhouse 7 


